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From: CommuteInfo [commuteinfo@spcregion.org]
Sent: Friday, October 02, 2015 10:25 AM
To: commuteinfo
Subject: CommuteInfo Connections - October 2015

CommuteInfo Connections - October 2015

October 5th - 9th is Drive Safely Work Week!

Happy 2015 Drive Safely Work Week 
from the Network of Employers for 
Traffic Safety (NETS) and 
CommuteInfo! 

This year's campaign, #PlanAhead: 
Your Key to Driving Safely, 
underscores the fact that planning 
may be the most critical leg of any 
journey. This campaign will help you 
minimize risks on the road and offer 
resources to help you become a 
better planner for both business and 
personal travel.

Each day, you'll find information 
posted to CommuteInfo's Facebook 
Page (follow us at Commuteinfo.org). 
The daily areas of emphasis will help 
you:

 Remember to take time to plan your journey -- even those that feel routine

 Prepare for driving situations that that take you into unfamiliar areas

 Take precautions to ensure you've driving with a clear head

 Communicate with others in your pool about how to make an inclement weather plan

 Learn how 'Journey Management' can help simplify your day

While you're on our page, we encourage you to share tips on how you keep your commute safe with the 
greater CommuteInfo community! Don't have Facebook? No problem. Email us and we'll be happy to 
send you the information.

Make My Trip Count Survey

Travel to Downtown 
Pittsburgh or Oakland for 
work or school? The 
Pittsburgh 2030 District 
Property Partners are 
looking for some 
information about your 
commute. Their Make My 
Trip Count survey is 
designed to learn more 

about how commuters regularly travel to work or school in Downtown Pittsburgh and Oakland. 

Click here to learn more or take the survey.
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Outreach & Events

If you are interested in having CommuteInfo at your community/employee event or meeting, or if you would like 
additional information, please contact us at commuteinfo@spcregion.org.

Operating a customer-focused full service commuting options resource center, running the region's vanpool and 
carpool programs, and facilitating the forum for coordinating regional ridesharing efforts--SPC's CommuteInfo 

Program is the regional one stop shop for ridesharing services.

The Southwestern Pennsylvania Commission (SPC) hereby gives public notice that it is the policy of the Commission to assure full compliance 
with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Civil Rights Restoration Act of 1987, Executive Order 12898 on Environmental Justice, and 
related statutes and regulations in all programs and activities. Title VI and other related statutes require that no person in the United States of 
America shall, on the grounds of race, color, sex, national origin, age, or disability, be excluded from the participation in, be denied the benefits 
of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any program or activity for which SPC receives federal financial assistance. Any person 
who believes they have been aggrieved by an unlawful discriminatory practice by SPC under Title VI has a right to file a formal complaint with 
the Commission. Any such complaint must be in writing and filed with SPC’s Title VI Coordinator within one hundred eighty (180) days following 
the date of the alleged discriminatory occurrence. For more information, or to obtain a Title VI Discrimination Complaint Form, please see our 
website at: www.spcregion.org or call 412-391-5590.


